
2024-2025 SUMMER FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM 
 

LETTER TO PARENTS 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
The Summer Food Service Program, a federal program of the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA), provides 
nutritious meals to preschool and school age children during the summer months. In this program, all meals are served 
free. The opportunity for your child to receive nutritious meals and snacks from the Summer Food Service Program should 
not be missed. �6�R�X�Q�G���Q�X�W�U�L�W�L�R�Q���S�O�D�\�V���D�Q���L�P�S�R�U�W�D�Q�W���U�R�O�H���L�Q���D���F�K�L�O�G�¶�V���S�K�\�V�L�F�Dl and educational development.   
 
Eligibility: Your cooperation is vital to qualify your child for this program. Public Law 97-35 requires documentation of 
eligibility of children in certain types of Summer Food Service Programs. In order to be eligible for this funding, our 
program must maintain a record of family size and income of all participants. The Income Eligibility Scale for free and 
reduced-price meals is included in this letter for your information. If your income is less than or equal to the free or 
reduced-price standards, your child is eligible for free meals from the Summer Food Service Program which means 
increased reimbursement for our program and increased nutritional benefits for your child.   
 

July 1, 2024, to June 30, 20 25 
FAMILY SIZE AND INCOME SCALE 

FOR FREE AND REDUCED-
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